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Dear Senators and Representatives,

Please vote no on the devastating and disastrous SB1530 cap and Trade bill.

A bill of this type and complexity was NOT MEANT for a short session.

Tax "credits" mean NOTHING to a household or business that is ALREADY STRUGGLING
to make ends meet.

This bill will do NOTHING to reduce carbon, but will be yet another hidden sales tax that
businesses pass on to the consumers.

Our elderly and impoverished can simply NOT afford it. You are placing our elderly in a
position of decreasing their nourishment, or decreasing their medication, to continue being
able to BARELY make ends meet with the increased costs of energy and fuel. 

The only thing that we see this SB1530 accomplishing is an INCREASE IN POVERTY and
an INCREASE IN HOMELESSNESS.

If the Democratic Supermajority is so insistent of this bill's importance, put it on the ballot.
OREGONIAN'S VOICES DESERVE TO BE HEARD.

Karl and Lucinda Frink
Lebanon, OR
Linn County Republican PCPs
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